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Dear Parents and Students, 
 
 
I hope this finds you all healthy and safe.  This is a REMINDER that the next round of packet distribution 
will be:  
 
Date: Monday, April 20th    

Time: 9:00 am - 11:00 am 

Location: Mesa Ridge High School Bus Drop Off 
 
Procedure:   

1. Arrive no earlier than 9:00 am and remain in your vehicle. We will respectfully take precautions to 
ensure we are in compliance with health department recommendations for social distancing. 

2. Provide your students name(s) and grade to a staff member who will then pull their packet of 
work and provide it to you.  

3. Packet work is expected to be completed and returned May4th, the next pick up date. (Previous 
work must be completed in order to receive the next packet of work.) 

 
 
Assignment Packet Expectations: 

1. Students are required to complete all work provided to improve their grade for the semester 
2. All work must be completed by May 4th 
3. Work must be completed in order to get the next packet of work 
4. Work should be returned in this packet on May 4th  
5. NEXT PACKET PICKUP IS MAY 4th between 9:00 am - 11:00 pm 
6. If you have any questions or need to get ahold of your student’s teachers, please contact the 

following offices:  

 Math: 391-3655  

 English: 391-3653  

 Social Studies: 391-3654  

 Science: 391-3652  

 SPED: 391-3651  

 Electives: 391-3600 

 General Information: 391-3690 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email, Mr. Sage at sages@wsd3.org  
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
Scott Sage 
Principal 
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